
Hello,  
 
I support HCR 16, which will honor and raise awareness for wonderful adoptable dogs of all breeds. 
We adopted a shelter dog in 2014 -  has been a wonderful addition to our family and we love him 
more than words can say. All adoptable dogs deserve loving, caring families. Please support HCR 
16! 
 
Respectfully,  
Andria Pearson  
Gladstone, Oregon  
  

 
 
 


